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ARTESIA, OFFIRE

United States

Department of the Interior
Geological Survey

P. 0. Drawer U

Artesia, New Mexico

Attention: Joe G. Lara

Re: Subsequent Report of
Abandonment: Folk Federal
No. 1, 1980/s & 660/w,
Sec. 17, T17, R29.

Dear Sir:

This responds to your written inquiry of May 22, 1978. It is our

intent to abandon the Folk Federal No. 1 in the near future. No

change in procedure is anticipated. A subsequent report of

abandonment will be forwarded at that time.

If we can be of further assistance, please contact our office.
Yours very truly,

TENNECO OIL COMPANY
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Carley Watkins i
Administrafive Supervisor
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